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Name:  Joseph Jordan, PhD 
Title: CEO 
Organization: North Carolina Professionals Health Program 
 
Board Position on the 2025-2027 Ballot:  Southeast Region Director 
 
Why do you have an interest in serving on the FSPHP Board of Directors as a Board member or officer? 
I currently serve on the BOD and would like to continue the work I am involved in as a Board member. Specifically, Chair 
of the ETA Committee and member of the Finance Committee. I am also Chair of the Ethics Committee and look forward 
to continued service on the Exec. Committee of the Board. 
 
What is your vision for the next 2-3 years for the organization? (Please include any thoughts on objectives for 
accountability, consistency, and excellence measures, as well as funding initiatives.) 
I would like the organization to continue it's expansion plans and bring additional professions under the umbrella of the 
FSPHP. This will provide for a unified vision and purpose for professional monitoring organizations and decrease the 
possibility of negative impressions of professional monitoring organizations. It is vital that we all subscribe to similar 
standards of operation, otherwise we are vulnerable to external attacks to the validity of our model. In short, we need 
to consolidate our standards of practice for professional monitoring organizations and the providers of treatment and 
assessment services. The ETA and PEER process are vital to this and can also provide much needed funding to the 
organization, provided we use sound financial practices in the application of these credentials. 
 
What skills do you bring to the organization? 
Financial responsibility; a willingness to ask difficult but necessary questions, and a spirit of can-do. 
 
 


